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Picnic Point High School

Works notification

14 October 2022
Dear residents,
Upcoming Out-of-Hours work

As part of the upgrade of Picnic Point High School, out-of-hours work is required to complete the internal
finishes of the new Technical Applied Science building.

The out-of-hours work will take place 9 am and 5 pm on Sundays between 16 October 2022 and 13 November,
2022, weather permitting.

This work will not be noisy and will only take place inside these buildings. The work includes painting, adding
finishes, laying vinyl flooring, and installing and sanding gyprock sheeting.

Power tools will not be used and no outside works will take place.
The noise level of this work is not anticipated to exceed 5dB above background noise levels at the work site's
boundary. An onsite manager will also be available at all times during the Sunday works to ensure noise is kept at

a minimum for the amenity of neighbours.

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.
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